
Beaumont Elementary’s 

Please help us fill its bare branches with leaves.   
Stop by and choose a leaf with your child. 

 .    

Giving Tree 

A giving tree will be spreading its leaves in the lobby of Beaumont.   

Your child can decorate or write his or her name on the leaf before it is hung.   
They can do this at home or at school.   

We will have some markers in the lobby that can be used when the child drops off the item. 

THIS YEAR’S GIVING TREE SUPPORTS T&E CARE.   
This organization provides financial and other material assistance to persons in need 

in and around the Tredyffrin and Easttown township area. 

  
We have committed to supporting 2 LOCAL families with many 

of their needs.  Please consider helping someone right here in our 
community this holiday season. 

  Items must be returned no later than 
  Friday, December 9th  

Sample items are gift cards, toiletries, cleaning items, food, etc…  
More specific info on items can be found in the lobby or at www.beaumonthsa.org 

Please check the list in the lobby or on the website before purchasing items. 

Please ensure your child takes the leaf that lists the item you 
wish to purchase so we don’t get too many duplicate items. 

Purchase the item and return it back to us in the lobby. 
We will then hang your leaf proudly on our tree.   

http://www.beaumonthsa.org/

